
H E A R T S  &  H A N D S  N E W S L E T T E R  

 H O L I D A Y S  I N  H A I T I  

Chr i s tmas  i s  coming  quick ,  and  we  need  your  he lp  to  cont inue
Hear t s  &  Hands '  j oy fu l  t rad i t ion  of  g iv ing  the  k ids  at  FEP  and  the
sur rounding  communi ty  a  very  merry  Chr i s tmas !  Every  year ,  we
supply  the  ch i ld ren  with  a  couple  of  g i f t s ,  as  wel l  as  a  hol iday

d inner  and  par ty ,  which  we  ask  sponsors  to  cons ider  a  donat ion  of
$40  fo r  the  ch i ld ,  f ami ly ,  or  miss ionary  you  suppor t .  Any  and  a l l

donat ions  are  apprec ia ted  and  wi l l  go  a  l ong  way  in  making
Chr i s tmas  spec ia l  fo r  our  f r i ends  in  Hai t i ,  a l though  we  know  th i s

year  has  been  tough  on  so  many .  Along  with  g i f t s  fo r  the  ch i ld ren ,
we  are  ra i s ing  money  fo r  a  Chr i s tmas  food  basket  fo r  each  of  our
communi ty  f ami l ies !  Any  money  ra i sed  beyond  these  sponsorsh ips
wi l l  be  used  fo r  sh ipp ing  costs .  We  are ,  as  a lways ,  humbled  that
God  has  chosen  Hear t s  and  Hands  to  se rve  His  be loved  people  in
Ha i t i ,  and  grate fu l  that  you ,  our  sponsors ,  ent rus t  us  to  car ry  out

that  miss ion .  Please  fo l low  the  l ink  be low  i f  you  wish  to  g ive !



U P D A T E S  F R O M  T H E  B O A R D

C H R I S T M A S  S H O P P I N G  O N L I N E ?

Don ' t  fo rget  to  set  your  Amazon
account  to  AmazonSmi le  fo r  Hear t s
&  Hands  of  Heroes !  Every  purchase
you  make  on  Amazon  wi l l  g ive
back  a  percentage  to  a  nonpro f i t
o f  your  cho ice .  I f  you  need  he lp
f igur ing  out  how  to  do  th i s ,  please
reach  out  to  us !

Things in Haiti have been going well these past few months. Thankfully, our Haitian family and friends
have been safe from the Covid-19 virus, and while precautions are still being taken, things are slowly and
safely getting back to normal. That being said, school has continued and the kids are working extra hard
to be caught up and excelling in their studies! The holiday season always brings a lot of business, so our
missionaries, Ashley and Oriana, along with the other teachers at Providence Academy, have been
working extra hard to keep everything and everybody on track. 

Unfortunately, however, Oriana has been sick the past few weeks. After some testing in Haiti,  she had
been advised to come back to the States to get extra medical care and attention. Rest assured, she is not
ill from Covid-19 and after some treatment here in the U.S. she is doing much better. She is eager to get
back to Haiti, and we ask that you would please be in prayer with us over her health, travels, and ministry.

Thank you for your continued prayers and support through Hearts and Hands! We pray that God would
continue to bless you and bless the ministry He has in Haiti! From us to you, we hope that you have  a
safe and happy holiday season!


